
 INVITATION TO BID 
 
Sealed bids will be received by the Business Administrator, Portsmouth 
School Department, 50 Clough Drive, Portsmouth, New Hampshire, until 
2:00 p.m. on Friday, October 17, 2008 to provide snow removal for the 
Portsmouth schools for the 2008/09 school year.  Specifications can be 
obtained from the Business Administrator's office at 431-5080.  The envelope 
containing your bid must specify "BID - SNOW REMOVAL". 
 
The Portsmouth School Department reserves the right to reject any and/or all 
bids and to accept the bids deemed most beneficial to the Portsmouth School 
Department. 


